
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

A Public Hearing on the Regional School 

District 14 Superintendent’s proposed budget 

for 2023-2024 will be held Tuesday, March 28, 

2023 at 7:00 p.m. in the Nonnewaug High 

School Auditorium, 5 Minortown Road, 

Woodbury, CT 06798. 

 

 

 

 

 
Posted: Thursday, March 16, 2023 

By:  Patricia Paige, Board Clerk 

Brian Murphy, Superintendent of Schools 


